12/3/2022

Representative/Senator ______________, 

I am asking you to support Senator Bob Hall’s upcoming bills for election integrity.  There are currently serious flaws in our elections which have been observed across the state including bloated voter rolls, mail-in voting irregularities, chain of custody issues, and unreliable voting machines that operate on proprietary software with source code that is not open to state or public review.  

Numerous affidavits from across the state have been received documenting issues in our most recent 2022 midterms—here are just a few examples:  
· Harris – election day polling locations with insufficient number of ballots resulting in voters being unable to vote, scanners rejecting ballots, calls for assistance unanswered
· Bexar - voters encountered pages missing from ballots or candidates missing from ballots, power outages in polling locations on election day
· Collin – Machine certification unlawful - did not meet EAC standard, and sample votes were flipped during public demonstration 
· Dallas - experienced numerous equipment failures and poll books spontaneously and inexplicably inflating voter check-in totals 

With the volume of voting issues across the state how can we have any confidence in our elections?  The public needs more than official assurances without verifiable proof that our elections are safe and secure.  Real change is needed.  

Senator Hall is proposing a new system of voting that provides
transparency, accountability, and accuracy.

The proposed system seeks to minimize the opportunities for election mismanagement and manipulation… 
· move to hand-marked, sequentially numbered ballots preprinted on counterfeit-resistant paper 
· return to paper poll books, closed 30 days prior to elections
· return to precinct “neighborhood” level voting (no county-wide centers)
· tabulate ballots with secure/tamper resistant counter 
· verify results with robust audit  
· eliminate the gap between election day and early voting
· limit mail-in voting to only those who legitimately need it 
· clean up and secure our voter rolls, (only qualified and eligible citizens on our rolls)
· withdraw from ERIC (Electronic Registration Information Center) voter roll information system that has politically compromised ties, including to Soros 
   
We are asking you to be proactive by letting Senator Hall know you will be supporting his election reform bills.  If we do not have free and fair elections, we do not have a Republic. Even your continued re-election cannot be assured.  We have the opportunity for Texas to be the leader for the rest of the country by passing model legislation that will become the true gold standard for elections. 

Thank you and I look forward to your support,

/Signature/

Typed Name

_______County, Texas
P.S. Save the Date: January 24, 2023 at the Capitol – Election Briefing: What Failed & How to Fix It 

